
28 May 1996

Dear Member

You are cordially invited to anend rhe Annual General Meeting of the Tea Tree Gully
Athletics Centre, to be held at the Clubrooms on Friday lOth May 1996.

An agenda is attached fcr your information.

The Centre has enjoyed a great deal of success in recent years and this is due mainiy to the
immense amount of work carried out by it's members. The process of running a successful
Centre begins at the A.G.M. and the attendance of its members is vital. Please do not take
the voluntary work in the Centre for granted - come along to the A.G.M- and be invoived in
another rewarding year of athletics at Tea Tree Gully.

If you would like to become a member of one of the Committees, please make yourself
available for nomination. You must be a financial member and your nomination must be
proposed and seconded by Centre members to be eligible for election to a Committee
position. Details of positions available and nomination forms are available from Bervl
Robertson, Noel Bray and Carmei Bryant.

Reports of the past vear's activities will be available at the meeting - see vou all there on
Fridav lOthMav 199ó.

-\.

Carmel Bryant
Secretary
Tea Tree Gully Athletics Centre Manasement Comminee

Phone: 263 9294




